
[UPDATED] LETTER FROM THE CHAIRS 

Dear Comrades! (Delegates and Honoured Guests)  

It is with great pleasure that we welcome you to Sovnarkom, the Historical Crisis Committee from 

GECMUN VI. We are Fred Lee, Flora Park, and Jeslyn Jung who will be serving as your chairs for the 

committee and our agenda will be on the political instability, economic struggle, and social inequality 

of post-revolution Soviet Union. Delegates will be invited to the pinnacle of Red October and come up 

with effective ways to govern USSR in the post-revolution era. Reading the chair report will provide you 

with vital information on this topic and may guide you as the starting point of your research and 

preparation for this committee. We encourage you to delve into the political atmosphere of the USSR 

(or CCCP) at the time and focus on the Questions to Consider as they will serve to be the core aspects 

of our debate. Be prepared to ponder ways of governing post-revolutionary Soviet Union, immerse 

yourself into passionate discussions regarding measures to prevent socio-economic instability, and 

enjoy the abrupt crisis scenes that will completely twist the debate now and then. As chairs, we are 

happy to provide you with further guidance if necessary. We thank you for joining our committee and 

if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. We look forward to the 

commencement of this historical journey.  

Yours sincerely,  

Sang Yoon (Fred) Lee (syoonlee22@pupils.nlcsjeju.kr)  

Minju (Flora) Park (mjpark22@pupils.nlcsjeju.kr)  

Seojeong (Jeslyn) Park (seopark23@pupils.nlcsjeju.kr)  
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